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Cupernham Infant School 
Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark   

May 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

Year 1 Visit - Portchester Castle - Wednesday 25th September 2019 
 
We are excited to be arranging our Year 1 visit to Portchester Castle.  This will support our 

‘Once Upon a Castle’ topic in the Autumn term.  Coaches will leave school at 9.30am and will 

return to school by approximately 3.00pm.   

 

Portchester Castle is a fantastic opportunity for the children to experience a real life castle 

and gain valuable information for their topic ahead. 

 

The cost of this visit for parents is £8.50 per child – payment can be made online.    Please 

be aware that if there is not enough funds to cover this trip it will have to be 

cancelled. 

 
 

Please return the slip below by 12th July 2019 as we will need to know the level of support 

to assess whether or not it can go ahead.  Please fill out the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Kirby, Miss Appleby and Miss Bailey 

Year One Team 

______________________________________________________________________ 

School Lunches – Portchester Castle 

 

If you would like us to supply a packed lunch for your child on their educational visit please 

tick the appropriate box below.  (The school packed lunches usually consist of a savoury filled 

bread roll, fruit snack and a pudding) Please remember to send in a water bottle with your 

child. 

 

              I would like the school to supply a packed lunch for my child on this    educational                                   

visit, with a cheese roll/ham roll. * Please delete appropriately. 

 
 

    I will be supplying a packed lunch for my child and do not require a school                         

packed lunch.                                                                                                                          

 
 

I give my permission for my child/children to go to Portchester Castle 25th September 

2019. 

 

Child’s Name:_______________________________Class:_________________________ 

 

Parent Name:__________________________  Please return this by 12th July 

2019 for us to ensure your child will be allocated a lunch.  If a slip has not 

been returned by this date we will assume you (parent) will be supplying your 

child’s lunch. 
 

 

 

 


